October 18, 2010

Project Title: 120th Ave Connection - Design-Build
Project Number: STA C800-001
EKS Job Number: DB120

RE: TerraLogic

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is written as a recommendation for the Environmental Consulting Services
provided by TerraLogic on the 120™ Avenue Connection Project for Edward Kraemer &
Sons (EKS). TerraLogic coordinated with EKS and CDOT to successfully develop all
environmental reports including an overall Environmental Work Plan which was updated
monthly throughout the project. They managed the Tree, Prairie Dog and Wetland
Mitigations, developing the initial survey for each item. In addition, TerraLogic
performed oversite on our Stormwater Management Plan. The frequent onsite
inspections and review of the environmental surveys performed by Terra Logic reduced
the environmental risk for the project, resulting in having no environmental impacts to
the project schedule.

TerraLogic helped to make the 120™ Avenue Connection Project successful for all
involved. The project was very successful in regards to the environmental aspect with
help from TerraLogic. I would recommend their environmental services in this area for
future projects.

Sincerely,
Kassie Watson, P.E.,

Project Manager
EDWARD KRAEMER & SONS, INC.



